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Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee (PWC) Meeting Minutes 
April 2, 2013, 7:15-9:00 p.m., Flynn Building, 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees:   Rob Hershfield; Diane Muffitt; Anne Slugg, Chair; Alan 
Bascom; Frank Lyons 

 
Administrative   
The PWC minutes for February were approved. 
 
Membership 
Two members terms expire in May. We need to find new members and determine if 
these members should come from other committees (see PWC mission statement). 
We are not sure if Mary contacted the Town Crier. 
 
Master Plan 
The updates to Appendix 3 should be ready to circulate by the May meeting. Next 
steps include reviewing and updating the Master Plan. Additionally members 
decided that we should review the PWC mission statement to determine what we 
are doing and what we should do. We discussed how to make residents care about 
the health of the ponds and waterways in town. 
 
Stearns Mill Pond 
Marlboro submitted required report to EPA in July which concluded that based on 
bids to upgrade the plant more time is needed to update the facility. EPA accepted 
the new schedule. The new schedule may shift the timeline to dredge Carding Mill 
Pond.  
 
Riverfest 
Riverfest will be held on June 22-23, 2013. The Duck Race will be held on Sunday, 
June 23, at 2:00P at the Wayside Inn. 
 
Next meeting:  7:15 pm Flynn Building 
May 14, 2013 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00P 
 


